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GGI Monthly Breakfast Meetings 
‘Provider collaboration – an opportunity not to miss’ 

 

Tuesday 27 June 2023, 
08.30 – 09.30 

 
 

Joined by: 
 

Naomi Radcliffe  
Director Acute Provider Collaborative, 
Buckinghamshire, Oxfordshire and Berkshire 
West ICB (BOB) 
 
Naomi Radcliffe is the Director of the 
Buckinghamshire, Oxfordshire and Berkshire West 
Acute Provider Collaborative, where she leads the 
design and implementation of programmes aiming to 
improve outcomes, access and experience for patients 
across the area.  

 
Prior to joining the NHS, Naomi was the Director of a home-based digital diagnostic 
service, increasing uptake of urine testing among patients living with diabetes and 
hypertension in England. She has over six years’ experience in central government, 
including in the No.10 Policy Unit where she was the Senior Health Policy Adviser and 
in the Department of Health and Social Care, where she was the Deputy Director for 
Provider Productivity and Efficiency. During the pandemic, she was the Deputy Director 
for asymptomatic testing policy, helping to make testing available across all educational 
settings, in workplaces and from GOV.UK or pharmacies.  
 
Earlier on in her career, Naomi was a policy fellow leading the Patient Safety 
Translational Research Centre at Imperial College London and a programme manager 
for Optum healthcare consultancy. 
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Chaired by: 

 
Aidan Rave 

Principal Consultant, GGI 
 
Aidan focuses on supporting senior leaders to make better 
decisions through both individual and board-wide coaching, 
reviews, advisory and challenge. He is an expert in culture 
change, organisational design and developing corporate 
strategy and specialises in performance turnaround and 
optimisation. 

As a former chief executive, elected member and advisor, Aidan has a broad and very 
practical insight into the workings of local government and the critical importance of 
effective governance at the heart of high-performing organisations. At GGI, Aidan 
focuses on board development and facilitation, with a particular emphasis on Integrated 
Care Boards, organisational design and senior level coaching and development. He is 
also currently a non-executive director of the Buckinghamshire, Oxfordshire, and 
Berkshire West (BOB) Integrated Care Board.  
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